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 Message from Sacha Schofield, Executive Headteacher 

Welcome to this half terms newsletter. Firstly, please can I draw your attention to the important changes to the weekly 

Covid testing program which took effect from 1st April at gov.uk It states that children and young people who are unwell 

and have a high temperature should stay at home and avoid contact with other people. They can go back to school when 

they no longer have a high temperature, and they are well enough to attend. They should try to stay at home and avoid 

contact with other people for 3 days. 

We have also updated our GDPR webpage as the privacy notice has changed. You can read all the details by following 

the link to our website 

It has been great to see our students taking part in activities such as tree planting at Gleadless, working hard towards   

exams and assessments, being invited to the Town Hall, taking part in work experience as well as all the World of Work 

week activities, to name a few. For up to date news from school please follow us on twitter @bentsgreensch  

Thank you to our wonderful Parents/Carers and families for their continued support of the school for specialist days such 

as World Book Day, Comic Relief and Wear it bright for Save the Children.  

From all of us here at Bents Green School, we wish you and your families a wonderful Easter break.  

  

Transitional Committee for Education, Health and Care Ambassadors 

Following on from participating in the Transitional Committee for Education, Health and Care in January our two to thank them for  

representing the school and for their suggestions. Well done to them both. 

http://www.gov.uk/
https://www.bentsgreenschool.co.uk/page/?title=GDPR+%26%238211%3B+Data+Protection&pid=13
https://mobile.twitter.com/bentsgreensch


      

Red Nose Day 2022 

Thank you to all of our      

Parents/Carers, families and        

community for helping to raise 

funds for Comic Relief. We 

are really pleased to say we 

have raised over £250.  

 

 

Students Council  

Our Student Council have been looking at the         

recycling we do in school. They have walked around 

the building and yard counting the different types of 

bins we have and whether there are enough of them. 

Students have also been in the school yard doing 

some litter picking. They have really enjoyed this part 

of it and we plan to make it a termly event on the    

calendar!  And if that wasn’t enough, they have also 

done some fundraising for Comic Relief by selling Red 

Noses in school.  Well done!             Natalie Simpson 

  

 

 

 

Makaton 

We have now sent to parent/carers the Stage 1 and Stage 2 
Makaton signs that the students have been learning in School. 
Thank you for the permission responses for the Makaton   
filming - we have started filming students signing outside with-
in the School grounds. We hope to share this with you soon. 
The students are working through a few Makaton Stage 3 
signs a week - here are the signs for the first week back. If you 
would like any further support please explore the Makaton 
charity website www.makaton.org and/or speak to us at 

school.   Helen Philliskirk & Viv Annabel 

http://www.makaton.org


 

 Sheffield Sharks Alternative    

provision 

One of our students attends Sheffield 
Sharks at Ponds Forge each week and 
was invited to watch a live Basketball 
game, meet the players and sell items 
he had been making at his placement. 
He said there was a "Beautiful         
community feel" and that he very much 

enjoyed the experience.  

Upcoming dates 

Mon 4 — Mon 18 Apr EASTER BREAK 

Tues 19 Apr, students return to school 

Fri 22 Apr, Earth Day 

Mon 2 May, BANK HOLIDAY, no school 

Tues 3 May, SYFR visiting 7GL, 8HP & 9HA 

Fri 20 May, Health & Wellbeing Day, Ringinglow site 

Thur 26 May, Y9 Immunisations  

Mon 30 May—Fri 3 June, HALF TERM  
Wed 22 June,  Parents Evening 

 

Free School Meals vouchers 

Sheffield Council have sent letters 

to those families eligible for FSM 

with an Easter voucher. If you 

would like help accessing your 

voucher please call Ringinglow 

Road site on 0114 2363545 from 

Tuesday 19 April and ask for Juli-

ette who can help you. 

 

 

Easter eggs, thank you to Friends of Bents Green 
(FOBG) 
 

We hope your child 
enjoyed their Easter 
Egg. We want to say 
a big thank you to our 
Friends of Bents 
Green group who provide these.  

Childrens University 

newsletter  

https://bit.ly/
SCUPassportActivi-
tyNewsletterEaster2022  

 

World of Work Week including Careers Day 

https://bit.ly/SCUPassportActivityNewsletterEaster2022
https://bit.ly/SCUPassportActivityNewsletterEaster2022
https://bit.ly/SCUPassportActivityNewsletterEaster2022
https://bit.ly/SCUPassportActivityNewsletterEaster2022

